. THE WAY

( ‘A MORE EXCELLENT WAY)

FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

It is the time of the year when we are getting ready to farewell our Year 6 students as they
move onto Senior School.

It has been a joy to see them grow and mature across the years. We will be holding our annual
Year 6 dinner next Wednesday and | look forward to sharing a meal and celebrating with the
students and families. Thank you so much to the band of parents and staff involved in organising
the night, setting up the decorations and gifts. It really is a special time for the children and the
College.

It is also time to take the opportunity to farewell Mrs Hubbard. Mrs Hubbard has been at the
College for 14 years and has been a wonderful teacher to many of our students across the
College. Mrs Hubbard will be taking up a teaching role at Inaburra School at Menai which is much
closer to home. We wish her well and thank her for her service to our community across the
years.

We also will be farewelling Mrs Wheeler and Mrs Hona as they go on maternity leave. We wish
God'’s blessing on them both as they move into this exciting time of their lives. We will be
welcoming Mrs Brown back from maternity leave. She will be teaching Kindergarten next year.

There are many events planned to celebrate the end of the year and | warmly invite you to attend
and be part of the celebrations of all the achievements of our students. | am looking forward to
thanking our parent helpers at the annual Volunteer breakfast next Tuesday morning. The time
parents and grandparents give to support the learning and experiences for the students is
invaluable. Thank you for giving up your time to assist our students.
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Mrs Christine Bessant
Deputy Principal
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